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City Hall 
Parking 
Garage

• 634 total spaces

• Synovus utilizes 230 spaces until 
July 31, 2024

• Per Council direction in March 
2023, 169 public spaces on floors 1 
& 2

• 200 spaces needed for employees 
and fleet vehicles currently at City 
Hall

• 150 additional spaces needed for 
employees and fleet vehicles in 
2025

• Uncovered, top level reserved for 
pool cars



City Hall 
Parking 
Garage

• Request from apartment owner at 
1112 Broadway for 16 spaces to be 
provided to tenants at 1112 
Broadway within the secured 
employee parking area.

• Before securing upper levels of 
garage for employees, tenants were 
able to access apartments directly 
from garage.

• Since securing upper floors, tenants 
now must walk approximately 1 block 
to front entrance on Broadway.

• Emergency egress for apartments into 
the garage has been maintained.

• Granting public parking spaces in 
employee area is not recommend by 
staff or the Sheriff.



QUESTIONS


